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 The Commission has reason to believe the proposed acquisition of Koko’oha Investment 
Inc.’s wholly-owned subsidiary Mid Pac Petroleum, LLC by Par Petroleum Corporation is likely 
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up Aloha’s import capability at Barbers Point appear modest at best.  At the same time, Par 
stands to benefit significantly, in its bulk supply and downstream businesses, from even a slight 
increase in bulk supply prices.   
 

Moreover, even if the benefit to Par depends on Chevron following Par’s strategy, 
evidence from the investigation suggests a substantial risk that Chevron would respond in that 


